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Chair Golden, Vice Chair Girod and members of the committee,  

 

We understand the concerns of the local residents, in regards to Foster Farms 

chicken farms coming into their town. However this bill is overreaching and way too 

broad. It will negatively impact the entire agricultural industry, new and renewals. It is 

unfair and extreme. We can not afford to raise the cost of food nor can we afford to 

transport our food in to this state from out of state farms. We strongly OPPOSE this 

bill.  

 

The constant attacks on animal food sources, low cost proteins, Oregon farmers and 

rural Oregon livelihoods is tiresome and divisive. This bill in and of itself has already  

divided the farming community. It needs to be scrapped. We need to be able to 

provide for our communities and our families. #Timberunity opposes more 

government over regulation, on our already overly regulated businesses. 

 

No Farmers No Food.      

 

Angelita Sanchez  

#Timberunity PAC 

Co-Director  

 

 


